
 
Top DEP Stories  
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Regulatory reviewers approve major update to Pa. drilling rules 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2016/04/21/Senate-approves-
wide-ranging-energy-bill-that-would-promote-a-variety-of-energy-sources/stories/201604210113 
 
Philadelphia Business Journal: PA approves tougher regulations on oil and gas industry 
http://www.bizjournals.com/philadelphia/morning_roundup/2016/04/pa-approves-tougher-
regulations-on-oil-and-gas.html 
 
State Impact: State commission OK’s new oil and gas regulations 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/04/21/state-commission-oks-new-oil-and-gas-
regulations/ 
 
Philly.Com: Don't waste your energy 
http://www.philly.com/philly/opinion/20160422_Don_t_waste_your_energy.html 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Pa. commission OKs environmental rules for drilling 
http://triblive.com/business/headlines/10346249-74/rules-drilling-commission 
 
Republican Herald: State big lab for bad governance 
http://republicanherald.com/opinion/state-big-lab-for-bad-governance-1.2032937 
 
Air 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: County says more work to be done to improve air quality 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/blog/morning-edition/2016/04/county-says-more-work-to-be-
done-to-improve-air.html 
 
Philly Voice: Volkswagen owners will get a choice: a buyback or repairs 
http://www.phillyvoice.com/volkswagen-owners-will-get-a-choice-a-buyback-or-r/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: (Detroit) Daimler investigating emissions after US request 
http://www.philly.com/philly/business/20160421_ap_0b0f515b22d84d2daddabb261a5c53da.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Report: Lancaster County's soot pollution worst anywhere east of Utah 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/report-lancaster-county-s-soot-pollution-worst-anywhere-east-
of/article_2a6a1a0e-071d-11e6-bf2b-c342f953c487.html 
 
Scranton Times: Region's air quality improving, study says 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/region-s-air-quality-improving-study-says-1.2033197 
 
Climate Change 
 
Washington Observer Reporter: Earth Day-related events include birding, visit to Enlow Fork 
http://www.observer-reporter.com/20160421/earth_day-
related_events_include_birding_visit_to_enlow_fork_ 
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WESA-FM: Earth Day 2016 Climate Change Update 
http://wesa.fm/post/earth-day-2016-climate-change-update 
 
WESA-FM: Tree Pittsburgh Celebrates Earth And Arbor Days With Seedling Giveaways 
http://wesa.fm/post/tree-pittsburgh-celebrates-earth-and-arbor-days-seedling-giveaways 
 
NBC Philadelphia: Up to 170 Countries Poised to Sign Landmark Climate Agreement 
http://www.nbcphiladelphia.com/news/national-international/Up-to-170-Countries-Poised-to-Sign-
Landmark-Climate-Agreement--376703931.html 
 
Centre Daily Times: Climate Change in Pennsylvania: Power sources must find greener pastures 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article73258372.html 
 
Centre Daily Times: Climate Change in Pennsylvania: Environment, health among concerns 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article73255987.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: There are no sidelines in fight against climate change 
http://www.lockhaven.com/page/content.detail/id/586411/There-are-no-sidelines-in-fight-against-
climate-change.html?nav=5003 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Johnstown Tribune Democrat: Ghost Town extension planned, could take trail near Duman Park 
http://www.tribdem.com/news/ghost-town-extension-planned-could-take-trail-near-duman-
park/article_1e92cfa2-083d-11e6-81d0-73b597da2e32.html 
 
WESA-FM: Got A Pile Of Mulch? Make Sure It Doesn't Catch Fire 
http://wesa.fm/post/got-pile-mulch-make-sure-it-doesnt-catch-fire 
 
Philadelphia Newsworks: The evolution of Earth Day 
http://www.newsworks.org/index.php/nwtonight/item/93056-the-evolution-of-earth-
day?linktype=hp_nwt 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Philly bike-share program adds stations, bikes 
http://www.philly.com/philly/news/20160422_Philly_expands_bikeshare_program_after_a_booming_fi
rst_year.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: Become a steward of our great planet 
http://www.lockhaven.com/page/content.detail/id/586410/Become-a-steward-of-our-great-
planet.html?nav=5004 
 
Lock Haven Express: Mandate on farming questioned 
http://www.lockhaven.com/page/content.detail/id/586452/Mandate--on-farming-
questioned.html?nav=5009 
 
Penn St. Daily Collegian: Earth Day serves as time of reflection and action 
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http://www.collegian.psu.edu/news/campus/article_d421a3ce-0807-11e6-890c-a3bfb98b9ede.html 
 
Williamsport Sun Gazette: Colleges tout environmental initiatives on Earth Day 
http://www.sungazette.com/page/content.detail/id/658195/Colleges-tout-environmental-initiatives-
on-Earth-Day.html?nav=5011 
 
Allied News: Keep PA Beautiful affiliates hold waste collection events for local counties 
http://www.alliednews.com/news/keep-pa-beautiful-affiliates-hold-waste-collection-events-for-
local/article_53d1aefa-cf57-5a64-8fd4-6a0120c31c57.html 
 
Warren Times Observer: Spring Clean-Up for city residents starts Monday 
http://www.timesobserver.com/page/content.detail/id/614469/Spring-Clean-Up-for-city-residents-
starts-Monday.html?nav=5006 
 
Wyoming County Examiner: Lifting up the environment 
http://wcexaminer.com/news/lifting-up-the-environment-1.2032447 
 
Butler Eagle: SRU takes electronics for recycling program 
http://www.butlereagle.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20160421/NEWS01/704219867/-1/news 
 
 
Energy 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: SunEdison files for bankruptcy after buying spree sours 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2016/04/21/SunEdison-files-for-
bankruptcy-after-buying-spree-sours/stories/201604210175 
   
Beaver County Times: Third key piece brought to new facility at Bruce Mansfield Power Plant 
http://www.timesonline.com/timestoday/third-key-piece-brought-to-new-facility-at-bruce-
mansfield/article_5e9ed024-072e-11e6-a8f7-ef6691d756ee.html 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Credit markets, stable prices hamper new solar projects 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20160422/CPBJ01/160429923/credit-markets-stable-prices-hamper-new-
solar-projects 
 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Uniontown Herald Standard: Donora industrial site attracts buyers 
http://www.heraldstandard.com/news/mon_valley/donora-industrial-site-attracts-
buyers/article_416a4c91-34af-5ee8-aab6-fe3033167b7e.html 
 
Record Argus News Greenville:  Judge: Former Steel Car firm must pay for half of Trinity’s clean-up costs 
http://www.recordargusnews.com/news/2016-04-
14/News/Judge_Former_Steel_Car_firm_must_pay_for_half_of_T.html 
 
       
Oil & Gas 
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Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Penn Township citizens group opposes drilling ordinance 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2016/04/22/Penn-Township-
citizens-group-opposes-drillling-ordinance/stories/201604220028 
 
Philadelphia Business Journal: PA approves tougher regulations on oil and gas industry 
http://www.bizjournals.com/philadelphia/morning_roundup/2016/04/pa-approves-tougher-
regulations-on-oil-and-gas.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: PUC orders competitive gas supplies to be forthright 
http://www.philly.com/philly/business/20160422_PUC_orders_competitive_gas_suppliers_to_be_forth
right.html 
 
State Impact: State commission OK’s new oil and gas regulations 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/04/21/state-commission-oks-new-oil-and-gas-
regulations/ 
 
Elmira Star Gazette: MYSTERY OF SICK FOALS: Was fracking to blame on PA farm? 
http://www.stargazette.com/story/news/local/fracking/2016/04/21/horse-breeding-mystery-fracking-
studied-problem-pa-gural/82604918/ 
 
State Impact PA: State commission OK’s new oil and gas regulations 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/04/21/state-commission-oks-new-oil-and-gas-
regulations/#more-39337 
 
Penn St. Daily Collegian: Get your fracks straight: accepting the truth over stigma 
http://www.collegian.psu.edu/opinion/columnists/guest_columnist/article_991e1d50-0822-11e6-94b2-
371836a75465.html 
 
Allied News Grove City: IRRC to consider proposed drilling regs Thursday 
http://www.alliednews.com/news/irrc-to-consider-proposed-drilling-regs-thursday/article_dbc83986-
9cff-53c5-a601-ad8e0bb6bf93.html 
 
Pa. Oil, Gas Well Rules OK'd By Regulatory Review Board 
https://www.law360.com/articles/768628/pa-oil-gas-well-rules-ok-d-by-regulatory-review-board 
 
Natural gas improves lives in rural Pennsylvania 
http://www.bradfordera.com/opinion/natural-gas-improves-lives-in-rural-
pennsylvania/article_f1d98bfa-0755-11e6-b271-27a3ba243ea0.html 
 
Doylestown Intelligencer: Man arrested for allegedly threatening pipeline crew 
http://www.theintell.com/news/local/man-arrested-for-allegedly-threatening-pipeline-
crew/article_938aaeb0-07f2-11e6-b260-73ac228ecbb0.html#.VxokC9WnIec.twitter 
 
 
 
Vector Management 
 
The Clarion News: Lyme disease cases increasing in Clarion County 

http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2016/04/22/Penn-Township-citizens-group-opposes-drillling-ordinance/stories/201604220028
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2016/04/22/Penn-Township-citizens-group-opposes-drillling-ordinance/stories/201604220028
http://www.bizjournals.com/philadelphia/morning_roundup/2016/04/pa-approves-tougher-regulations-on-oil-and-gas.html
http://www.bizjournals.com/philadelphia/morning_roundup/2016/04/pa-approves-tougher-regulations-on-oil-and-gas.html
http://www.philly.com/philly/business/20160422_PUC_orders_competitive_gas_suppliers_to_be_forthright.html
http://www.philly.com/philly/business/20160422_PUC_orders_competitive_gas_suppliers_to_be_forthright.html
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/04/21/state-commission-oks-new-oil-and-gas-regulations/
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/04/21/state-commission-oks-new-oil-and-gas-regulations/
http://www.stargazette.com/story/news/local/fracking/2016/04/21/horse-breeding-mystery-fracking-studied-problem-pa-gural/82604918/
http://www.stargazette.com/story/news/local/fracking/2016/04/21/horse-breeding-mystery-fracking-studied-problem-pa-gural/82604918/
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/04/21/state-commission-oks-new-oil-and-gas-regulations/#more-39337
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/04/21/state-commission-oks-new-oil-and-gas-regulations/#more-39337
http://www.collegian.psu.edu/opinion/columnists/guest_columnist/article_991e1d50-0822-11e6-94b2-371836a75465.html
http://www.collegian.psu.edu/opinion/columnists/guest_columnist/article_991e1d50-0822-11e6-94b2-371836a75465.html
http://www.alliednews.com/news/irrc-to-consider-proposed-drilling-regs-thursday/article_dbc83986-9cff-53c5-a601-ad8e0bb6bf93.html
http://www.alliednews.com/news/irrc-to-consider-proposed-drilling-regs-thursday/article_dbc83986-9cff-53c5-a601-ad8e0bb6bf93.html
https://www.law360.com/articles/768628/pa-oil-gas-well-rules-ok-d-by-regulatory-review-board
http://www.bradfordera.com/opinion/natural-gas-improves-lives-in-rural-pennsylvania/article_f1d98bfa-0755-11e6-b271-27a3ba243ea0.html
http://www.bradfordera.com/opinion/natural-gas-improves-lives-in-rural-pennsylvania/article_f1d98bfa-0755-11e6-b271-27a3ba243ea0.html
http://www.theintell.com/news/local/man-arrested-for-allegedly-threatening-pipeline-crew/article_938aaeb0-07f2-11e6-b260-73ac228ecbb0.html#.VxokC9WnIec.twitter
http://www.theintell.com/news/local/man-arrested-for-allegedly-threatening-pipeline-crew/article_938aaeb0-07f2-11e6-b260-73ac228ecbb0.html#.VxokC9WnIec.twitter


http://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article_096e4d5d-b381-52cc-9330-ff88efe7e00c.html 
      
 
Waste 
 
Reading Eagle: Reading officials meet with leaders of 3 church groups about trash collection 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/reading-officials-meet-with-leaders-of-3-church-groups-
about-trash-collection 
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: Electronics recycling plans move forward in Washington Township 
http://www.therecordherald.com/news/20160421/ 
 
 
     
Water 
 
StateCollege.com: Watershed Cleanup Day Marks 20th Year on Saturday 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/watershed-cleanup-day-marks-20th-year-on-
saturday,1467627/ 
 
DuBois Courier Express: Officials talk emergency management in event of E. Branch Dam failure 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/environment/officials-talk-emergency-management-in-event-
of-e-branch-dam/article_d25a85ae-22d7-50a6-8276-b0fe57de5e7e.html 
 
Shamokin News Item: Three acid mine drainage sources to be addressed 
http://www.newsitem.com/news/2016-04-
22/Today%27s_Top_Stories/Three_acid_mine_drainage_sources_to_be_addressed.html 
 
Republican Herald: Hegins and Hubley Joint Act 537 plan hearings continue 
http://republicanherald.com/news/hegins-and-hubley-joint-act-537-plan-hearings-continue-1.2033136 
 
Times Leader: Solomon’s Creek interceptor sewer line causing headaches for three municipalities 
http://timesleader.com/news/local/533503/solomons-creek-interceptor-sewer-line-causing-headaches-
for-three-municipalities 
 
Morning Call: South Whitehall voters will decide on Wehr's Dam repair 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/parkland/mc-south-whitehall-wehrs-dam-update-20160420-
story.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pittsburgh Post Gazette: PPG Industries will phase out lead from all paints by 2020 
http://www.post-gazette.com/business/pittsburgh-company-news/2016/04/21/PPG-income-rises-
while-sales-remain-flat-pittsburgh/stories/201604210165 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Pitt researchers form international alliance to combat Zika 
http://triblive.com/news/editorspicks/10333850-74/zika-pitt-marques 
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http://www.post-gazette.com/business/pittsburgh-company-news/2016/04/21/PPG-income-rises-while-sales-remain-flat-pittsburgh/stories/201604210165
http://www.post-gazette.com/business/pittsburgh-company-news/2016/04/21/PPG-income-rises-while-sales-remain-flat-pittsburgh/stories/201604210165
http://triblive.com/news/editorspicks/10333850-74/zika-pitt-marques


WESA-FM: PPG Promises To Get Lead Out Of All Products By 2020 
http://wesa.fm/post/ppg-promises-get-lead-out-all-products-2020 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: This Earth Day, let’s consider new ways to protect Pa.’s environment 
http://lancasteronline.com/opinion/columnists/this-earth-day-let-s-consider-new-ways-to-
protect/article_6053f2e8-07e0-11e6-b746-dbb76d76aa77.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Berks communities to celebrate Earth Day with many activities 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/berks-communities-to-celebrate-earth-day-with-many-
activities 
 
Lebanon Daily News: Lebanon County hazmat chief Juan Rodriguez fired 
http://www.ldnews.com/story/news/local/2016/04/21/lebanon-county-hazmat-chief-juan-rodriguez-
fired/83272788/ 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Juniata County issues burn ban 
http://lewistownsentinel.com/page/content.detail/id/583006/Juniata-County-issues-burn-
ban.html?nav=5010 
 
The Courier Express:  Earth Day celebration held at Penn State DuBois 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/earth-day-celebration-held-at-penn-state-
dubois/article_4fbee403-7ca2-55b6-8915-dc485d92bb00.html 
 
Sharon Herald: Another Kelly Road bridge work delay irks commissioner 
http://www.sharonherald.com/news/another-kelly-road-bridge-work-delay-irks-
commissioner/article_0d6d99c5-fe37-5a46-88d3-ed0ed9305311.html 
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